
We extend a cordial invitation to you and your families to attend

SELICHOTH SERVICES

this Saturday, September 10th
at 12:30 a.m. in the Synagogue

Rabbi Joseph H. Lookstein will conduct the service
and Cantor Konigsberg will officiate

•

Members of the Congregation, Sisterhood and Men's Club
are cordially invited to get together at a

"MIDNIGHT SNACK"

sponsored by the Sisterhood and Men's Club

this Saturday night at 11:30
in the Social Hall one-hour before the Selichoth Service

CHILDREN'S HIGH HOLY DAY SERVICES TO BE HELD THIS YEAR

On Rosh Hashanah and Yom Kippur
a special service for children from the
ages of 6 to 12 will be conducted in
our Chapel. These services are being

| inaugurated to meet the religious
needs of our pre-Bar Mitzvah young¬
sters.

With a capacity congregation in the
main Synagogue parents are not per¬
mitted to bring their children without
a seat reservation. Since many parents
are reluctant to reserve seats for chil¬
dren who are unable to follow the
service, it haS meant that many young¬
sters have had no place for divine
worship. Now these boys and girls
will be able to join a service especially
geared to their level of interest.

,

On both days of Rosh Hashanah the
children's service will be held from 1 1
to 1 o'clock. On Yom Kippur there will
be two periods of worship. In the
morning from 1 1 to 1 o'clock and in
the afternoon from 4 to 5:30. As a spe¬
cial treat Rabbi Lookstein or Rabbi
Roth will address the group on Yom
Kippur.

It is important that the young boy
and girl begin the Jewish New Year
in the proper religious manner. Those
who are able to read well and can

follow the adult services should join
their parents in the main synagogue.
The others can enjoy a beautiful spirit¬
ual experience at our special children's
service.

Rabbi Lookstein will preach this Sabbath at 11:00 a.m.

"ISRAEL REVISITED"

Highlights That Tell a Story
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RELIGIOUS SCHOOL CLASSES RESUME THIS MONDAY AND TUESDAY

SISTERHOOD NEWS

Mrs. Hyman Abrams, Sisterhood
President, announced that the Sister¬
hood would open its activity season
this Saturday evening when it sponsors
with the Men's Club a Midnight Snack
preceding the Selichoth Service. Mrs.
Abrams urged all Sisterhood members
and friends to attend the Service and
Snack this Saturday evening. The Sis¬
terhood will act as hostess.

The first Board meeting of the year
wiii take piace on Monday, October
3rd, and the opening Open Meeting
will be held on Monday, October 17th.

Happy Day Fund —

We acknowledge with thanks a con¬
tribution to our Happy Day Fund from
Mrs. Louis Stokar.

Members are urged to share their
joyous occasions with others by mak¬
ing a gift to the Happy Day Fund. Con¬
tributions are to be sent to the Happy
Day Fund Chairman, Mrs. Samuel
Gross, 311 East 72nd Street.

HIGH HOLY DAY

SEATS AVAILABLE

We wish to remaind our read¬
ers that tickets for the High Holy
Day Services are still available.
Those who have not already
done so are urged to notify the
office as to their needs with re¬

gard to seat reservations. The of¬
fice is open daily until 6 P.M.

As announced in last week's Bulle¬
tin sessions will resume in our Relig¬
ious School this coming Monday and
Tuesday. Our students have been in¬
formed as to when they should report.

We cannot overemphasize the im¬
portance of early enrollment. We look
forward to an even finer school year,
and we would like to get our classes
set as soon as possible. If you have a
youngster — or know of a boy or girl
of Talmud Torah age, contact the office
immediately. The hours of instruction
remain from 4 to 6 o'clock, two after¬
noons a week, and Sunday mornings
from 9:30 to 1 2:30.

Sunday Primary Class —

The Primary Class which we started
two years ago on Sunday morning for
six and seven year olds will continue.
Because the holidays fall this year on
the week-ends this class will not begin
meeting until Sunday morning, Octo¬
ber 16th.

Workshop for Teachers —

Last year the Religious Schools of
the Midtown Manhattan area joined
together in sponsoring a workshop for
teachers. The theme was "How to
Teach Hebrew in the Advanced
Grades". This workshop turned out so
well that it was decided to make it
an annual function, and this year the
theme was "The Teaching of Jewish
History". This two-day workshop was
attended by the teachers of our Re¬
ligious School, and took place this past
Wednesday and Thursday, September
7th and 8th.

A REMINDER TO OUR READERS . . .

Make Your Reservations for the High Holy Days NOW

Enroll Your Children in Our Religious School NOW
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MEN'S CLUB NEWS

Theatre Party —

As we announced last week the
Men's Club Theatre Party will be held
on November 14. We still will not
mention the name of the play selected
but we will say that it stars a great
actress whose mantelpiece is adorned
with an Oscar and Tony. The chairmen
of the Theatre Party this year are
veterans Hyman I. Cohen and Maurice
Jaffe and newcomer Gerald Goldstein.
Their advice is: "For an evening you'll
remember, save the 14th of Novem¬
ber."

Membership —

This year we are undertaking a
full scale membership drive and the
chairmen of the important Member¬
ship Committee are Joseph E. Adler
and Ira F. Weisman.

NATHAN JABLON BAR MITZVAH

We extend a hearty Mazel Tov to
Mr. and Mrs. David Jablon on the oc¬
casion of the forthcoming Bar Mitzvah
of their son, Nathan.

Nathan, who is in the highest class
of our Religious School, attends P. S.
30, where he is in the 8th Grade and
is active as a Monitor of the Service
Squad. While Nathan's future plans
are undecided, he will continue his
Jewish education with us. His spare
time is spent playing ball and collect¬
ing stamps.

Nathan is the second member of
his family to attend our afternoon
school His older brother Bobby was
one of the graduates last year.
At the services in our Synagogue

this Saturday Nathan will chant the
Haftorah.

WITHIN OUR FAMILY

Birth —

We are happy to congratulate our
devoted Ritual Director, Israel D. Ros¬
enberg and Mrs. Rosenberg on the
birth of their second son. The future
Ritual Director has been named
Abraham.

Birthdays —

Many happy returns of the day to
Mrs. Hyman Abrams, Albert Amitay,
Hyman I. Cohen, Sidney Flatow, Sam¬
uel Frank, Mrs. Samuel Frank, Mrs.
Aaron H. Onish and Joseph Roth.
Bar Mitzvahs —

We extend a hearty Mazel Tov to
the following parents of Ramaz stu¬
dents: Mr. and Mrs. Samuel Gold-
wasser, Mr. and Mrs. Max Rothman
and Mr. and Mrs. Leon Sokolik on the
Bar Mitzvoth this coming Saturday of
their sons, Morris Goldwasser, Eu¬
gene Rothman and Samuel Sokolik.

Anniversaries —

Warmest Anniversary Greetings to
Mr. and Mrs. Morton Kamerman, Mr.
and Mrs. Saul J. Lance and Mr. and
Mrs. Edward Lebowitz.

Synagogue on TV —

This past Sunday morning films of
the Synagogue's exterior and interior
were shown on the television show
"This is New York" as part of a fea¬
ture on Houses of Worship in our
City.
Welcome Back —

It is a pleasure for us to welcome
back from Europe our devoted trustee,
Saul J. Lance and Mrs. Lance and our

esteemed members Mr. and Mrs. Wil¬
liam B. Fischberg, Mr. and Mrs. Isidore
Grossman and Mr. and Mrs. William
Linger. Still in Europe is our esteemed
member, Mrs. Martha Schacter.

Complete Recovery —
We are happy to note that our es¬

teemed member, Isidore Silver, is
home from the hospital, and we ex¬
tend to him our best wishes for a

complete and speedy recovery.
Similar best wishes for a speedy

recovery are also extended to our de¬
voted member Abbott Simon.
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SCHEDULE OF SERVICES

FRIDAY*

Evening 6:15

SATURDAY
Morning 9:00
Weekly Portion: Nizabim Vayelek

Deuteronomy 29:9-31:30
Haftorah: Isaiah 55:6-56:8
Evening 7:00

Conclusion of Sabbath 7:50

DAILY SERVICES
Morning (With Selichoth) 7:15
Sunday Morning 8:30
Evening 6:00

*Sabbath candles should be kindled
20 minutes before sunset. Those, how¬
ever, who conform to our schedule
of ushering in the Sabbath at 6:15
should also light candles at that hour.

CONDOLENCE

We would like to express our sin¬
cere condolence to our devoted
member, Dr. Jerome H. Trier, on the
loss during the summer of his mother,
'Lena. Our heartfelt sympathy is ex¬
tended to the members of the be¬
reaved family.

YAHRZEITS

September
1 0—FLORA BACHRACH
1 0—JONAS M. LEVEY
11-IDA HASS
1 2—ANNA KAPLAN
1 2—EVE SANDERS
1 2—MINNIE HYMAN
1 2—SAMUEL LUSTBADER
1 2—MILTON SIMON
1 3—JACOB UNGER
1 3—DORA POLISHOOK
1 3—ANNIE TRACHMAN
15—BERTHA HAUPTMAN
15-BANY KRAUSS
1 6—NANNETTE KAHAN

Chartered 1 878

New York

College of Music
ARVED KURTZ, Director

CHILDREN'S CLASSES and
INDIVIDUAL LESSONS

begin September. Enrollment now
or throughout the season.

Piano, Violin Recorder, Woodwinds,
Brasses. Instrumental groups, or pri¬
vate lessons, afternoons & Saturdays.

Catalog on Request
114 EAST 85th STREET

New York 28, N. Y., RE. 7-5751

now

in
WESTCHESTER

CROSS COUNTY PARKWAY AT
FLEETWOOD, MOUNT VERNON
CROSS COUNTY PARKWAY AT

FLEETWOOD, MOUNT VERNON
MOunt Vernon 4-6800

RIVERSIDE
w:emona l CUpJ

76th ST. and AMSTERDAM AVE., N. Y.
ENdicott 2-6600

BROOKLYN - BRONX-MOUNT VERNON
LONG ISLAND - MIAMI

Charles Rosenthal, Director


